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Colorado Springs Coin Club 
 

The Colorado Springs Coin Club meets the fourth Tuesday of each month 

at 7:00 P.M. at the Pikes Peak National Bank, corner of 24th Street and Colorado Avenue. 

(Please use the west entrance on Colorado Avenue.) Guests are welcome at all our regular meetings. 
 

Happy New Year! 

 

January Regular Meeting - January 28th, 2014 

Agenda 

I. Introduction of guests and new members 

II. Secretary’s Report 

III. Treasurer’s Report 

IV. Collector’s Corner 

V. Old Business 

VI. New Business 

VII. Intermission Break - enjoy the coffee and doughnuts 

VIII. Monthly Program - Steve D. - "How to build an exhibit"  

IX. Regular Auction 

X. Door, Membership and Volunteer Prize Drawings 

XI. Adjournment - please help replace the tables and chairs 
 

November Meeting 
 

 Twenty-seven members and two guests, Ernie V. and Nate U., were in attendance at our evening 

meeting. 

 The secretary’s report as published in the November newsletter was presented and accepted. 

 The treasurer’s report was presented by our treasurer, Barbara T., and accepted. 
 

November Business 
 

 An October motion regarding the Coin Club’s winning scholarship winners names was revised to pick 

the names out of a hat instead of written essays.  A club presentation is still expected afterwards telling 

what they, (YN or Adult) had learned from the experience.  If a club member is chosen for an ANA 

summer seminar scholarship, not being an ANA member, the club will pay for the ANA membership 

for the year 2014. If the YN scholarship has no applicants it will be used to sponsor a second adult 

scholarship. 

 We hope to have our seminar scholarship drawing this meeting. 

 Ernie V. applied and was accepted into club membership.  A friend of Steve I’s, Evan M., had applied 

for membership via Steve and was accepted. 
 

2014 Coin Club Elections 
 

 Our 2014 Club elections were held with Mike W. agreeing to the Presidency, Steve D”I to 1
st
 V.P. 

and Frank T. to 2
nd

 V.P.  Thank you to Terry Cr. and David J. for serving in the offices of President and 

1
st
 V.P.  Now, the club will be in need of two appointed positions, a Club Historian and a Sergeant at 

Arms. 
 

November Program 
 

 Ken Hallenbeck presented a program on Challenge Coins.  Most popular among Military units, their 

use has extended into the corporate world as well as in athletics, law enforcement, clubs and hobby 

groups.  Used by all the services, given in recognition to recipients since WW I, Ken displayed a very 

colorful variety of pieces incorporating many unique designs and logos. 
 

November Collectors Corner 
 

 Members, James N., George Mi. and Jerry F. displayed numismatic material. 
 

November Door Prize 
 

 Members winning monthly prizes were Phil E., Barbara T., Steve I. and Jerry F. 
 

November Volunteer Prize 
 

 The two members winning prizes were; Brent B. and Terry Car. 
 

November Membership Prize 
 

 Our November membership prize was won by Mike W. 
 

November Regular Auction 
 

 We had a twenty-three lot auction with sixteen lots selling. 
 

January Program 
 

 Our speaker for January will be member, Steve D., presenting "How to build an exhibit."   
 

January Auction 
 

 Club and Society officials would ask “please try to keep your lesser valued lots combined into larger 

lots of at least $1.00 minimum value to speed up the auction process. 
 

Summer Seminar Symposium 
 

 Barbara T. had reported at the meeting that the American Numismatic Association would be holding 

an event, “2014 Light from many Lamps, All-Star Numismatic Symposium” in conjunction with our 

Colorado Springs Coin Show, Friday, June 27th at Freedom Financial Center.  The presentation  would 

include a variety of speakers with a multitude of topics of numismatic interest. The talks of 30 to 45 

minutes in length, including questions from the audience, will be scheduled on the hour. 

 Barbara also reported that Dealer set-up for the 2014 show would be on Thursday, June 26th. 
 

Colorado Springs 2014 Coin Show 
 

 Show dates are:   June 26, 27, 28, & 29th 

 Dealer Set-up time is scheduled for Thursday, June 26th from 8:00 am - 1:00 pm. 

 Also, dealers may be checking in throughout that day, until 8:00 pm that evening, as well as on Friday 

morning, June 27th at 7:00 am. 

 Open to the Public:      Thursday, June 26th   1:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

                                      Friday, June 27th        9:00 am - 5:00 pm 

                                       Saturday, June 28th     9:00 am - 5:00 pm 

                                     Sunday, June 29th       9:00 am - 4:00 pm  

 On Wednesday, June 25th, we'll be doing table covers, dealer signs, cases, lights and everything else 

that we normally do in order to get ready for the dealers and now, the public coming in, the following 

day, Thursday, June 26th.
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2014 Dues 
 

 Our membership $5.00 dues will be accepted at this January 28th meeting.  Please note; in order to be 

eligible for door and membership prizes you must be a paid-up to date member.  Newer members that have 

joined within the last three months, (October, November & December) are paid up for 2014. 
 

December Christmas Party 
 

 Our Joint Christmas Party turned out pretty well with everyone attending having a good buffet style 

dinner and receiving a numismatic grab bag gift.   2014 memberships were presented to the seven junior 

members that helped with our 2013 coin show.  At the dinner, the Societies yearly exhibit winner was 

again won by Terry Cr. who was presented with a award certificate and a numismatic award piece.  The 

four “Super Numismatic Gifts” were won by Purita A., Ernie M., Darlene M., and Paul H. 
 

Weather Conditions 
 

 Regarding questionable weather conditions for our regular meeting dates please use good judgment if you 

are not notified of a cancellation during bad weather.  I would try to notify all regular members by E-mail 

or telephone ahead of time, but if in doubt, my numbers in the book.  We don’t want anyone risking their 

life to attend a club meeting. 
 

ANA’s Web Space Page 
 

 Our website can be viewed at (cscc.anaclubs.org) or (csns.anaclubs.org).  We do need help with this and 

ask the membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, and art work to the site.  Our monthly 

newsletters and all club information can also be viewed on the website. 
 

George Mountford,   Secretary 


